
Resurfacing

BEACH DRIVE RESURFACING

PROBLEM
Poor drainage results in frequent flooding of the 
roadway, and at times the flooding of some of 
the businesses near the 5th St intersection and 
the street is in need of resurfacing due to age.

SOLUTION

The purpose of this project is to 
reconstruct W Beach Dr with new 
pavement, curbs, and sidewalks. The 
sidewalk on the west side of the street 
may be a 12 foot wide multiuse path.
The road elevation will be lowered 
slightly where warranted to allow more 
freeboard between the new curb and 
the affected businesses finished floor 
elevations.
The project will improve drainage for 
the street and reduce the potential for 
flooding as well as improving pedestrian 
access along this corridor.


